From: Lead Local Flood Authorit_

Sent: 06 February 2025 10:38

To: Planning Comments North <PlanningCommentsNorth@Somerset.gov.uk>

Cc: Lead Local Flood Authority

Subject: RE: Somerset Planning North: 37/24/00099/EF Land at Junction 24, North Petherton,
Bridgwater, Somerset, TA6

Good morning,
Thank you for consulting with the LLFA for application 37/24/00099.

We understand that the Phase 1 details have been approved which included surface water drainage,
however details and drawings should be provided to show how the Phase 2 development will connect
into the surface water drainage system.

Kind regards,

Flood & Coastal Management Team
Lead Local Flood Authority (LLFA)

Somerset Council
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